
 

The Nordic Center of the Baltic International Academy is inviting its 

staff, students and friends to various events of Sweden Royal Week, 

effective of March 24-30, 2014, which has been endorsed by the Embassy 

of Sweden in Riga. 

 

The various events include exhibitions, films, discussions of 

literature and family issues etc. The most important event, however, is 

the official Royal visit of Riga by King and Queen of Sweden on March 

26-27. 

 

 

More detailed information is available at: 

http://issuu.com/swedenembassyriga/docs/swedenroyalweek_2e861ec2b642f0?

e=11214163/7175959 
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